
Dear Editor, 

Thank you for giving us an opportunity to submit a revised manuscript. We 
appreciate very much for the comments of the reviewers and have adjusted it 
according to his/her suggestions wherever possible and suitable. Below are our 
responses to the reviewers’ comments. We hope that you find the revised version of 
our manuscript interesting enough to be considered for publication in World Journal 
of Gastroenterology. 

Sincerely, 

Cumali Efe & Murat Torgutalp, 

Reviewer points: 

1. Dear author It is necessary to correct some errors like this one: this small error: 
“Serum ADA levels >20 U/L were found in % 64 AIH patients and in % 0 healthy 
controls, p <0.001” 

These errors have been corrected. 

2. In this study, the authors aimed to evaluate relationship between serum adenosine 
deaminase (ADA) levels and histological features in patients with autoimmune 
hepatitis (AIH). It seems to me a good study, correctly developed with a suitable 
order. Moreover, it brings an interesting contribution to the knowledge. Comments; ? 
There are several punctuation errors in the text. (e.g. % 64 AIH patients) ?Remove the 
statement from Table 4. (Hata! Belgede belirtilen stilde metne rastlanmad?.) 

These errors have been removed in revised version. 

 


